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A LETTER OF APPRECIATION.


Brethren, Calvary greeting to you in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ, Amen. I want to use this avenue to appreciate all the members of Berean Bible Church and the International present Berean International Ministries Aba, Prof. Chinyere Onwubiko for availing themselves unto God to be his instrument toward us in this time of great need of the true gospel in Africa may God bless all of you in Jesus name, Amen.


I am greatly blessed by the two conferences of Berean International Conference that I attended. Infact, it came to a point I was confused about what was happening around me and in the church, that I almost quit, but through God’s infinite mercy I came to last year conference, and was delivered by the message of the servant of God.


And this year I was also blessed by his message and my life and attitude towards God and his things has greatly improved. I am no longer the same person I use to be. In all these conference I have received Bible and other materials which has also help me a lot. I am now by God’s grace one of the member’s of Berean International Ministries Aba, Abia State, Nigeria and one of the workers there. I also received the sum of N5,000.00 from our African coordinator which I highly appreciated. To crown it all, I am indebted to God who made me to know Berean International Ministries when I am almost gone, I said may his name be praised forever. Amen.
